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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   3/1/2010 

Start time:   8:00 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 

Present:   16 members and guests 

 

 Warren Batson mentioned that there is a request from a local Boy Scouts troop for us 

to participate in the upcoming Jamboree at the Dutchess County Fairgrounds on May 

15.  We are asked to put on a static display of models and flight simulators in one of 

the buildings and possibly some flying demos outside at the oval track.  A vote was 

held on participating or not.  All voted yes with no “nays”.  The club will submit for 

coverage with the AMA.  Participation in this event will count towards club work 

hours. 

 Warren noted that at the present time there are approximately 51 members that have 

renewed for this year. 

 Warren brought up the subject of possibly acquiring a mower by the club to 

supplement grass cutting activities at the Wallkill field.  The need is there to keep on 

top of the quick growing grass in addition to the normal mowing schedule.  The 

mower would be stored at the field in the shed for members to use after initial training 

on a controlled basis.  Jesse Aronstein made a motion for the club to go ahead and 

purchase a ride-on mower, Rick Rizza second the motion.  All voted yes with no 

“nays”. 

 Whitney Philbrick reported on the club’s current financial status. 

 Jesse led a brief discussion on floats for model aircraft.  Some samples were brought 

in for viewing. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   8:30 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


